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March Break
The school will be closed for March Break the week of March 13th. Classes resume on
Monday, March 20.

House Colour Days & Theme Days

Our House Colour Captains have lots of fun days planned for the month of March!
e Once Upon a Story - Friday, March 3
e Wildcat Wednesday - Wednesday, March 8
e Superhero Day - Friday, March 24
e House Colour Day - Friday, March 31

HOUSE COLOUR RACE



http://www.lkdsb.net/school/plymptonwyoming

Dance-A-Thon
The big event is almost here! Thank you to everyone who has donated prizes or
contributed pledges for our Wildcats. On Friday, March 3 all students will spend a full
block dancing away in the gym. With a full day of dancing planned, draws for prizes
won’t occur until after school Friday. Students will find out if they won a prize on
Monday. There will be a live draw for the Grand Prize Monday morning on the
announcements!

We are still looking for volunteers that would like to help us out in the afternoon. We
would especially appreciate any help from 11:45 until 1:20. This group consists of our
grade 2/3 to 5/6 classes. Please contact the office if you can help.

Arts Day
Arts Day will return to Plympton-Wyoming on Thursday, March 30. Thank you to

everyone who has volunteered to lead a session with the kids! Students will participate
in 2 activities of their choice that day. More information about this day will be coming
later this month. Volunteers can contact Mrs. Shain at Melissa.Shain@lkdsb.net if they
have any questions about the day or the materials they might need.

Kindergarten Registration
Registration is still open for students who will be starting junior kindergarten in

September:
https:/ /www.lkdsb.net/Elementary/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/=

Follow the steps online and give us a call here at the school if you have any questions.
Our next event for families of new JK students, Adventures in Kindergarten will be
happening after school on Wednesday, April 12. More information about this fun
evening will be coming out next month.


https://www.lkdsb.net/Elementary/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/=

LCCVI Music
The whole school was treated to a morning full of music and dancing last month when

LCCVI's music program paid us a visit. Our Wildcats got a taste of all the different
styles of music that their program offers. Some of our students even got to join in on
the fun. Thank you LCCVI!

Lambton Public Health
Please see the attached information about vaccinations from Lambton Public Health.
Any questions in regards to this flyer can be made directly to Lambton Public Health.

Library Books

We’ve noticed a lot of our library books have been going missing. Many students are
checking out books and losing them at home. Sadly, it’s often the newest and most
popular books that don’t get returned. Starting this month, if a student loses a book
they will not be allowed to check out another until the original book is returned. If the
book has been lost, families will be asked to pay a $10 fee through School Cash Online
to help cover the cost of replacing the book. We’d like to ask families to take some time
to look around the house and see if there are any library books that could be returned to
us. We'd love to get them back into the hands of our young readers!

Donuts

Thank you to our Friendship Club for selling donuts for Valentine's Day! This small
event ended up raising enough money to make a donation to support Arts Day later in
March.

March Hot Lunch
There will not be a hot lunch day in March.

School Council Meeting
With March Break happening in the middle of the month, our School Council won't be

meeting again until April.



